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Published: 09/28/23
Expires: 09/28/26

Rescinding of DGO 10.09, “Computer Management Committee”

On December 14, 2022 the Police Commission issued resolution 22-162 rescinding DGO 10.09,
Computer Management Committee. This DGO has been removed from the department website
and watermarked “Rescinded” in PowerDMS under the DGOs archived folder and on the

Intranet.
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WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police
Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department

document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible for
compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org who will

provide additional information.

Safety with Respect





